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BUILDINGS/GROUNDS 

 

Facilities Committee 
The Facilities Committee did not meet in March. The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
April 10, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. in the High School.  
 

Lincoln School Bathroom 
There are numerous asbestos tile in the girls restroom that are loose and popping up.  Lee Austif 
was notified and he came to look at them.  He has removed the loose tile and is planning to 
remove the remaining asbestos over Easter break on April 18.  After this restroom is done, all of 
them at Lincoln School will free of asbestos tile. 
 
 

Life Safety Reports 
Attached to this month’s report are the Life Safety Inspection Reports for all schools.  If there are 
any questions, I would be happy to discuss them. 
 

Football Field Sound System 
Coach Higgins is looking in to a new sound system for the Football Field. As plans progress and 
funding options become available, I will bring that information to the Board. 
 

GRP Update 
Colors for the walls, restrooms and flooring are very close to being decided on and I think they 
will look great.  GRP was here this month and we talked about timing of work and when we could 
expect to be back in the building to begin setting up for the next school year.  We are hopeful 
that if all goes well we will be able to start setting class rooms back around the 1st week of August.   
 
 

 
 

Transportation  
 

Nothing to report this month 


